
Details

RFx ID : 25604367

Tender Name : RFP - Supply of Permanent Coronary Drug-Eluting Stents

Reference # : A1539175

Open Date : Tuesday, 29 March 2022 9:00 AM (Pacific/Auckland UTC+13:00)

Close Date  : Tuesday, 26 April 2022 5:00 PM (Pacific/Auckland UTC+12:00)

Tender Type : Request for Proposals (RFP)

Tender Coverage : Sole Agency  [?]

Categories : - 42000000 - Medical Equipment and Accessories and Supplies

Regions: - New Zealand

Exemption Reason : None

Required Pre-qualifications : None

Contact :
Pharmac Procurement Team
procurement@pharmac.govt.nz
.

Alternate Physical Delivery Address  :

Alternate Physical Fax Number  :

Overview
Pharmac invites proposals for the supply of Permanent Coronary Drug-Eluting Stents in New Zealand.

The request for proposals (RFP) letter attached to this listing incorporates the following schedules:
· Schedule 1 sets out the background to the RFP and the range of devices included and types of proposals sought;
· Schedule 2 describes the process that Pharmac expects to follow in relation to the RFP;
· Schedule 3 sets out information about the estimated size of the current market for the devices;
· Schedule 4 specifies the information and evidence you need to include in your proposal;
· Schedule 5 and Attachments 1, 2, 4 and 5 contain the forms in which you are to provide the details of your proposal; and
· Attachment 3 contains the Pharmac terms and conditions to list medical devices on the Pharmaceutical Schedule.

All proposals must be submitted to Pharmac via the Government Electronic Tenders Service (GETS) no later than 5.00pm
Tuesday 26 April 2022.

The Permanent Coronary Drug-Eluting Stents which are in scope and out of scope of this RFP are outlined further in
Schedule 1, clause 5.

As the market share procurement model for medical devices may be new for some suppliers, we will provide an
opportunity for Pharmac staff to answer any questions you might have regarding this RFP process. We expect to hold one
supplier briefing meeting via Zoom at 3.00pm on Tuesday 5 April 2022. Please refer to page 6 of the RFP letter for more
information.

We look forward to receiving your proposal.


